
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager  

 

Date:  December 5, 2021 

 

Subject: R-34-21, Fiscal Year 2022 Fees Schedule – Building Code  

 

 

This Resolution modifies fees pursuant to the Building Code so that work with an estimated 

value of up to $500 will be charged a $100 application fee and a $150 permit fee.  Currently, 

there is no fee for work with an estimated value below $500.  These small projects require as 

much staff time for processing and inspection as other projects with a value up to $25,000. 

 

Additionally, the fee for filing an appeal to the Building Board of Appeals will increase from 

$250 to $450 to reflect the increased staff cost of managing these appeals through the process. 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager  


